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Administration 
Mayor | Edward L. McCord 
Village Administrator | Kyle A. Hinkelman 
Council President | Scott Tobias 
 
Village Council Members  
Lois Newman 
Dawn Duff 
Jesse Reynolds 
Keith Warner 
Bud Weer 
 
 

 

 

Meeting Schedules: 
Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM 
Planning Commission Meeting | 4th Tuesday – 7PM 
 
Follow us for more information: 
www.Covington-oh.gov 
www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington  

 

Notes for the Month of December and Beyond: 
• The Village has three new Council members – Julie Blumenstock, Derrick Canan, and Amy Welborn.  Dawn Duff 

was reelected to Council.  All four will be sworn in on January 3, 2022 for their 4 year terms.  
• The December Holiday Schedule will be the following:  December 24 and December 31 the Government Center 

will be closed in observance of Christmas and New Year’s Day.  Trash Service will not be delayed. 
• Curbside Leaf Pickup will continue into December.  The Village purchased a new one-man leaf pick up 

attachment to allow for Village staff to be more efficient and unfortunately many of the parts have been back 
ordered for months.  Village staff has been utilizing the street sweeper but will utilize both the street sweeper and 
leaf vacuum to complete pick up in December. 

• Additional Trash Pick-Up. The Village will provide free additional pick up of bagged trash at no additional 
charge during the week of December 27th.  Free pick-up does not include furniture, mattresses, appliances, or 
other large items, only additional bagged trash that may not fit within your standard trash toter due to the holiday.  
Large item pick up will still be charged per normal rates.  Please call the Village with any questions. 

 
 
 
 
The December 2021 BOM provides multiple 
services for residents and visitors alike to 
Covington – Marshall’s Service!   Providing 
general car repair services, tires, and towing and 
recovery services to the surrounding area from 
their location at 1200 Mote Drive. 
Congratulations to Marshall’s Service for being 
the December 2021 Business of the Month!  
For more information and to submit your business 
for consideration, please visit our website for more 
information - https://covington-oh.gov/business-
of-the-month/  

Marshall’s Service 

Business of the Month 
DECEMBER 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Covington Hometown Christmas 
Come out and join your neighbors and friends in 

community on December 3 and 4 to listen to music, 
browse some booths, and to shop at downtown 

businesses.   
More information is available on our website at: 

https://covington-oh.gov/village-events/  
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